
 
K-3rd Grade 

Parents Needed – Please Help 
Do you think your child will participate in 

Chorus or Band in 4th – 6th Grade? 
Can you spare some time 
on a Wednesday night? 

 
If so, please consider helping out the music department by 

volunteering to chaperone our Winters Concert on 
Wednesday December 9th. The performing groups are made up of 

children in 4th – 6th grade. In order to provide enough seating for 
our audience we need to have our performers wait off stage in the 
classrooms. To provide the opportunity for their parents to enjoy 
the concerts we ask for parents of children NOT in the concert  

to help out by chaperoning. 
 
Time you are needed:  6:40 – 8:15 
      
 
Task: Stay with waiting performers in classrooms. A parent 

will come and get the children when it is their turn to 
perform. Once they are done they will return to the 
MPR until the end of the concert. The concert should 
last about 1 hour.  

 
If you are available please contact: 
Ms. Richardi at Richardi@oradellschool.org 
Mr. Butcher at Butcher@oradellschool.org  


